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Important Dates

SAPSASA Netball &
Hockey Carnival
(Mon-Wed)

Monday 26 June 2023

Kindy Class -
visiting Reception
Class

Monday 3 July 2023

SAPSASA Soccer
Training @ JCS 4-
S5pm

Wednesday 26 July 2023

Assembly - Yr5/6 ,
2:40pm

Friday 4 August 2023
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Mid Year Intake -

Transition 2
Thursday 29 June 2023

Reception to Year 6
Forest Day

Excursion
Wednesday 5 July 2023

Yr3/4 Tree Planting
Day 10am-1pm
Friday 28 July 2023

Mary MacKillop Day

Tuesday 8 August 2023

Yr R8/A Fxriircinn tn

East of Ranges
Choir Practice for

Year 5/6
Friday 30 June 2023

Mid Year Intake -

Transition 3
Thursday 6 July 2023

Parent Teacher
Interviews 3:30pm-
7:30pm

Tuesday 1 August 2023

P & F Meeting
6:30pm

Tuesday 8 August 2023

Fact nf Rannec

Assembly -
Reception, 2:40pm

Friday 30 June 2023

Mass led by Yr 3/4 -

9:30am
Friday 30 June 2023

SCHOOL CLOSURE
DAY - Staff
Training Day

Friday 7 July 2023

Parent Teacher
Interviews 3:30pm-
6:00pm

Wednesday 2 August 2023

First Reconciliation
Parent Night - 6pm
Wednesday 9 August 2023
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Training 4-5pm School of Rock Practice for Yr. 5/6
Wednesday 9 August 2023 Thursday 10 August 2023 Friday 11 August 2023

Reflection - Made in the image and likeness of God

5 Every person who has been born and that will be born is known and loved by God. In a Catholic school
Cemmuly P‘H‘Imﬁi =llE community, this means that we respect everybody for who they are and we celebrate everyone’s unique gifts and

b I]|gn|tu mt

talents. God knows every part of us, including every strand of hair.
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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Welcome to the Week 9 Newsletter. Teachers have been working hard preparing student reports. These will be sent home on Thursday
6th July, on the last day of Term 2. The reports provide grades for each subject and rankings according to how students display the
school’s values of Courtesy, Care, Cooperation, Communication and Consideration. The reports conclude with a written summary of
each student’s achievements from the first half of the year. Teachers will be available to meet with parents to discuss their child’s school
report at the beginning of Term 3.

Last Thursday, our Mid Year Reception Students began their Transition to School Visits. The second transition visit takes place this
Thursday until the end of lunch. The final visit in Week 10 will be for the whole day. We look forward to seeing their smiling faces back at
school this Thursday. We will also welcome Alex (Reception) and Macey Latham (Year 3) for their transition visits over the next 2 weeks.
They will join St James School next term.

This Thursday, 29th June, the Catholic Women’s League (CWL) will host their next meeting in the Learning Centre at 1:30pm. All
students will sing two songs to the ladies to welcome them to the school. Students have been rehearsing the songs during Music lessons
and in class.

CATHOLIC IDENTITY

Year 3/4 Class Mass
The Year 3/4 Class Mass has been rescheduled to Wednesday 5th July (Week 10) at 9:30am in the Church. This will be a Mass of

Thanksgiving, which will give us an opportunity to thank our SRC from Semester 1. All are welcome to join us in this Mass.

There will be no mass this Friday as Fr Harold will be away.

Prayer Booklets

This week, your family will receive a family prayer book distributed by CESA. We hope you find this prayer book useful at home, and may
it provide moments of opportunity for your family to stop and reflect in the busyness that our life often brings.

Staff Retreat

On the last day of this term, the staff at St James will be participating in a Staff Retreat, based around our Diocesan theme, ‘Called to
Community’, as well as drawing links and reflection from a CESA initiative, LearnWell. We hope the staff enjoy the opportunity to

reconnect and reflect on what sets us a part as a Catholic school community.

Saint Peter and Saint Paul
This Thursday, 29th June we remember Saint Peter and Saint Paul. They shaped the Church in the early years. Peter, who was
originally named Simon, was given his name by Jesus. His name means ‘rock’ or ‘stone’. In Peter, Jesus gave the Church a solid leader.
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Saint Paul is one of the most important and influential of all the saints. Saint Paul was originally known as Saul, and he was a Roman
citizen and a Pharisee. He was the patron saint of missionaries, evangelists, writers, journalists, authors, public workers, rope and saddle

makers, and tent makers.

Loving God,

We thank you for your apostles, Peter and Paul,
And for all holy bishops and teachers who serve your church.
Guide them now and forever.

Amen
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CLASSROOM SNAPSHOT - RECEPTION

In Religion, we have been talking about our school and parish community. We brainstormed ideas of what we could do to ‘raise our
hearts and minds’ to the needs of those in our community. We painted kindness rocks and hid them around town for others to find.

We also have been talking about the importance of prayer and what we can put in a prayer space. We created our own prayer spaces

for puppets.
In Art, we learnt about different kinds of textures and created a collage using all kinds of fabric. Their work was awesome!

In Maths, we have been learning to copy and continue patterns. We know that patterns repeat over and over again. Here are some photos of our AB

and ABC patterns.
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PARENTS & FRIENDS

St James Parents and Friends

Wednesday Winter Walks

Meet at the Learning Centre gate at 8:45am

Starting Wednesday 24th May.
Walk and talk for your health while meeting new

families.

5/13



St James P & F presents our

PAINT & SIP PARTY

Join us for a night of relaxation, fun, and creativity!
Whether you bring a friend or come solo, get ready to unleash your inner artist.

Date: 5th August, 2023
Time: 6:30 for a 7:200pm brush off
Location: St James School Learning Centre

BYO Drinks and Nibbles

Pre ordering your pack is essential! There won’t be any extras available on the
night.

To place your order please email: pcaulfield@stjames.catholic.edu.au

by 14th July 2023

As a special service, St James P & F will be offering a convenient taxi sérvice both to and from the event. For a
small donation of $5, we’ll pick up /drop off in town or for $10, we'll atfangeapickupfdrop-off at farms in the
area. Call Bel Heness on 0427 641 476 to pre bgoKyour pickup:

Don't miss out on this fabulous evening! Limited spots are available}So order now to Secure your place:

Join us for an unforgettable Paint and Sip Party. We can't wait to seejourartistic talents come ative!

SCHOOL NEWS

Food Group Lunch Order

The final Year 5/6 Food Group order day is this Thursday 29th June. Orders will be available for Spaghetti Bolognaise, which will be prepared by
Hazel, Alayla and Eddie. Order forms were sent home on Friday last week. Please contact the office, if your child's form has been misplaced. Orders

are due back to school by tomorrow, Tuesday 27th June.

Assembly Led By Reception Class
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All parents and grandparents are welcome to attend Assembly this Friday, 30th June at 2:40pm in the Learning Centre. This assembly
will be led by the Reception Class.

Year 5/6 East of Ranges Choir Rehearsals

The Year 5/6 Class will continue their rehearsals with the East of the Ranges Combined Schools Choir. The next rehearsals will be this
Friday 30th June. The final rehearsals will be next term on Friday 11th August. The Year 5/6 Class will perform at the Keith Michell
Theatre on 13th September.

Whole School Forest Excursion

All students will attend an excursion to Bundaleer Forest in Week 10 on Wednesday 5th July after our 9:30 Mass. Being in nature offers
many ways to support a child’s cognitive, physical and emotional development. In Jamestown, we are lucky to have a perfect resource
for learning in nature, right on our door step. Students will be taking part in a range of art activities involving natural materials. We will be
seeking parent helpers to assist with supervision to keep within the supervision ratios required to make sure all students are safe. An

online parent permission form will be sent out soon.

Class News - Year 3 & 4

The Year 3 & 4 Class went to Glenhaven Park at Stockport last Thursday for an overnight camp. Take this opportunity to look through their amazing
adventures! Thank you to the parent volunteers, Sophie Home and Ryan Simpson who attended the camp, their assistance was greatly appreciated.
Well done to Mrs Gresch and Ms O'Reilley for organising a successful camp. Despite the wet weather on the first day of the camp, the students had

a fantastic experience.
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LIBRARY NEWS

Premiers Reading Challenge

Our students are busily reading their books to complete their PRC this year. Have a discussion
with your child to see what their favourite book is so far. The PRC ends 8th September. To
complete the PRC, students need to read 8 books from the reading list and another 4 books of
their own choice. Plus this year PRC celebrates 20 years! To mark the occasion, if your child
reads 8 books from the reading list and another 12 books of their choice - making 20 books -
they will receive a once off special certificate to celebrate. There are quite a few weeks left of the

Challenge, which includes the holidays - so get reading!

Book Week

CHILDREN'S
BOOk WEEk

This year, Book Week is from Monday 21 - Friday 25 August (Week 5 - Term 3). The theme this year is "Read, Grow, Inspire." We will be
looking to have our dress up parade similar to other years - on Monday after the morning assembly. The students can follow the theme
or dress up as their favourite book character on that day. There will be lots of fun activities during that week for the students to
participate in. The Learning Centre will be full of creative displays made by each class and fun competitions, which families are most

welcome to view. More information to come as it gets closer.
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SPORTS NEWS

SAPSASA Netball and Hockey

We wish Harriet, Lexi, Ellie, Archer, Will, Gus, Sadie, Pippa & Hugh T all the best as they compete in the SAPSASA Netball and Hockey
competitions in Adelaide this week.

Gymnastics Excursion

In Week 7, all students from R-6 participated in a Gymnastics session in Port Pirie, run by the coaches at the Port Pirie Leisure Centre.
The students loved being in the gymnasium with equipment that they don’t normally have access to. Thank you to Rory, Shona, Ashley,

Hayley and Tash who assisted us on this excursion. Your help and supervision was greatly appreciated.

-

WELLBEING NEWS

Resilience Project — Parent and Carers Hub

In the final part of The Resilience Project's digital series, Martin shares an important message about creating environments where our
kids can ask for help.
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65% of adolescents do not seek help for mental iliness.

In this presentation, Martin shares a personal experience about a traumatic event that happened to him as a child. He explains how he
overcame adversity and built resilience by asking for support, particularly from his family.

Note: This video contains a story of sexual abuse that may be triggering. Please consider this before watching. For mental health
resources and support information, visit The Resilience Project’s Support Page.

View Part 3 of the series here:_Part 3 - Summary

MONDAY 3RD JULY

Convenor: Nic Luckraft
Worker: Louise Green

Cakes: Not Needed

MONDAY 24TH JULY
Convenor: Shona Simpson
Worker: None Required

Cakes: Bec Hale & Mel Hughes

11/13


https://theresilienceproject.com.au/support/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-martin/

Tuck Roster Term 3

Parish Mass

SUNDAY 2nd July

Welcomers: Anne Redden

Servers: Will & Tom Pammenter

SUNDAY 9th July
Welcomers: Deb & Michael McCarthy

Servers: Saddie Redden & Colbie Clark
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UKRAINIAN REFUGEES

will be entertained by local band

4 PINE CONES gz

when they visit JAMESTOWN

15¢JULY 2023
JAMESTOWN MEMORIAL HALL

6.30 PM — Bring your own meal & drinks

Or come later

8.00 PM — Entertainment by Ukrainian families,

School Choir, Dancing & Fun activities

** you are encouraged to attend to show your concern and
support for these displaced people who now live in Adelaide.

Admission will be by donation towards Ukrainian ,ﬂxppeal* *

SPONSORED by the

TINTER CHURCH COUNCIL of JAMESTOWN ¥

All Content Copyright 2024 ©
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